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November 19, 2020
School pictures are coming home tonight!  If you are not satisfied with them please call Trudy in the office on Friday.  Retakes are scheduled for Monday the 23rd .  

The student council has designated tomorrow as “Decades Day”.  Dress in anything appropriate from your favorite decade.
Map out your holiday shopping list – Thank-Scrip-ing Day is coming!  Today, Thursday, November 19th and tomorrow, Friday, November 20th, big bonus rebates on eGift cards (ScripNow) and relads to your physical gift cards are available.  Take advantage of exclusive bonus rebates on all the scrip you need for Black Friday and Cyber Monday shopping!!  Go to www.scripnow.com or access Scrip on your SmartPhone by using the RaiseRight App.  For answers to all your Scrip questions, call Caren at 872-6346 Julie at 828-7392.
Our outdoor preschool playset has arrived!  We will be assembling it on Saturday morning beginning at 8 am.  We are looking for two or three more adults or teenagers to help.  Please sign up for this crew at the following sign-up genius link:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F44A9A82CA6FC1-tots  

The Knights of Columbus will be having a Drive through Pork Chop Dinner on Saturday, November 21st from 4:30-7:30 pm.  Come and enjoy a delicious meal, it will be a free-will offering to support the seminarian fund.
The PEACE Committee’s Spirit Wear orders are due on Sunday, Nov. 22nd.  There is a large selection of St. Edward spirit wear which is for sale through Borch’s in Marshall.  Just click on this link to see the options and to place your order.  https://stedwardapparel20.itemorder.com/ .  Orders placed by Nov. 22 will be ready by Christmas.
Our next School Mass is Wednesday November 25th at 10:30am.   The 5th and 6th grade will be leading us.  
The students will be able to enjoy one of their marathon rewards next Wednesday afternoon, we will be putting on a carnival complete with games, bingo, karaoke, snacks and beverages.
There will be no school Thursday and Friday, November 26th and 27th for Thanksgiving.

St. Edward School will be holding their annual Scholastic Book Fair beginning on December 7th and running through December 18th.  This year’s book fair will be online only.  We will send more information next week.
Mrs. Rybinski and the children has been working hard on our Christmas program.  Given the Governor’s latest executive order and the local COVID numbers, we are not sure what changes we will need to make.  We will keep you posted.
May God Bless,







Mrs. Garvey
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